
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
4th December 2023 

 
Harewood Nativity 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

The Harewood Nativity play will take place on Wednesday 20th December. We are going to 
perform the Nativity twice to enable us to share the event with as many family members as possible and 
to give some flexibility in timings for families.  There will be a morning performance starting at 9.30am 
and an afternoon performance starting at 2.00pm. 
 
To be fair to everyone and allow us to spread our audience over both performances, we will be ticketing 
the event. 

 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Thursday 7th December so we can allocate 

tickets. 
 

Initially we will be offering 2 tickets per family. 
 
 If you would like additional tickets beyond your initial allocation, 
please request these on the slip and we will do our best to accommodate 
you. Please note that siblings attending the performances must be 
included in your ticket allocation or sit on your knee.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

Harewood Nativity 2023- Ticket Allocation 
Wednesday December 20th 2023 

 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………… Year group …………… 
 

 
9.30am Morning Performance - Number of tickets required - maximum of 2 per family  

or 
2.00pm Afternoon Performance - Number of tickets required - maximum of 2 per family 
 
 
Request for additional tickets   

 
9.30am Morning Performance - Number of additional tickets requested 
 
2.00pm Afternoon Performance - Number of additional tickets requested 


